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 Department of Arts, Heritage, Regional,  

Rural and Gaeltacht Affairs          31st July 2017 

23 Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

D02 TD30  Ref. 1639/LTR/004  

 

Re: Dublin Mountains Visitor Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Invitation of Submission or Observation on Application by South Dublin 

County Council to An Bord Pleanála for Approval of Proposed ‘Dublin 

Mountains Visitor Centre’ Development 

 

South Dublin County Council intends to lodge an application with An Bord Pleanála, 

under Section 175(3) of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as amended), for 

approval of the proposed ‘Dublin Mountains Visitor Centre’ development. 

 

Your organisation as a relevant prescribed authority is invited to make a submission 

or observation in writing to An Bord Pleanála on or before 25 September 2017, 

relating to the likely effects of the proposed development on the environment, and the 

implications of the proposed development for proper planning and sustainable 

development in the area concerned, if carried out. 

 

An Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) has been prepared in respect of 

the proposed development. A soft copy of the application and the EIAR are enclosed. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

________________  

Paul Keogh FRIAI 

 


